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Good afternoon,

[ am emailing regarding the proposal related to HS2 construction to run up to 200 heavy goods
vehicles immediately along the perimeter to Netley Primary School over the next 2
years. (Ref 2019/4700/HS2)

As a member of staff at Netley Primary School and Centre for Autism, I am opposed to the
granting of planning application 2019/47000/HS2 as it will seriously impinge on the smooth
running of the school: create noise and pollution, reduce safe access and generally impinge on the
ability of the school to maintain a safe environment for its pupils.

As well as the issues concerning the school, I am also worried for my personal health and safety.
We are well aware that air pollution levels are far too high in this area with how things are

currently and Camden has a duty of care to its employees.

[ would ask you to reconsider your current plans.

Sincerely,




